ASSOCIATION OF DESK AND DERRICK CLUBS

SOCIAL MEDIA SITE IMPLEMENTATION

TO CREATE AND MAINTAIN A SOCIAL MEDIA SITE YOU MUST HAVE THE FOLLOWING:

1. A service to host the site.

2. Site Administrator (at least one club member preferred)
See the Social Media Guidelines for specific guidelines regarding use of Social Media
The following is the procedure for creating and posting a Web page to the ADDC Web site:

1. Determine social media to be used (e.g., Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, Google+).

2. Request approval from the Association Board of Directors for site using FORM ADO51SM

3. Keep your site as up to date as possible if you are posting meeting dates and speaker or program information. Do not include any personal information without express permission of the person(s).

ADDC Requirements for Social Media Sites
4. If used, the ADDC logo must be correctly displayed. Ensure the logo is not modified.
5. The ADDC motto and purpose may be displayed on the Social Media site. They must be exactly as stated in the ADDC Bylaws and Standing Rules.

6. ADDC, the Association of Desk and Derrick Clubs, and D&D must be correctly used.  The “&” is only used with the acronym (D&D). 

7. The Club name must be clearly stated as it was chartered (i.e. Desk and Derrick Club of ___; ___ Desk and Derrick Club).
Recommended Contents of Social Media Sites
1. Club meeting dates

2. Club meeting location
3. Speaker, seminar, field trip, etc. details
4. Contact for additional club information (e-mail link and/or phone number)

Additional information could include:

1. Meeting summaries

2. Photos of club activities (do NOT tag persons in photos without person’s express permission)
3. Monthly President’s letter

4. Notices of upcoming events

Content NOT to be included:

1. ADDC, Region, or Club financial information

2. Club members’ personal information (especially contact/company information) unless permission has been granted

3. Speakers’ e-mail/telephone contact information without their permission.
REMINDER:  Your Club’s social media site is a visual representation of your members and ADDC. When creating and maintaining your site, avoid use of fun, “cute”, and unprofessional enhancements that may detract from the purpose of your site. Your goal should be to attract new members and to enhance your image with our industry.

ASSOCIATION OF DESK AND DERRICK CLUBS

SOCIAL MEDIA REGISTRATION INFORMATION

MAIL or EMAIL TO:


Your current regional director
CLUB:


SOCIAL MEDIA TO BE USED (include all if more than one):


_____________________________________________________________________________
SITE ADMINISTER(S):


ADDRESS:


CITY:

STATE:

ZIP:


DATE SUBMITTED TO ADO:___________________________

DATE APPROVED BY BOARD OF DIRECTORS:
___________________________________

DATE DENIED BY BOARD OF DIRECTORS:______________________________________
REASON FOR DENIAL:
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